Bishop Rawstorne Natior
Church of England Academy eachi

September 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian

Due to current Covid-19 restrictions, we regret that we will not be able to hold our annual Open Evening
this year. Additionally, due to the need to maintain the health and safety of those within our year group
bubbles, we are not able to host individual tours as to do so would be a breach of those bubbles.

As a result we will be having a virtual, online Open Evening which will include information from the
Headteacher and the Head of Year 7 for 2021/2022, as well as a tour of the school and key messages that
may be of interest to you. This will go live on Thursday 1 October, the original scheduled date for the
welcome event,

Please ensure you make vyour on-fine application with the Education Authority via
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools by no later than Friday 30 October 2020.

You will also need to complete our Supplementary Admission Form, a copy of this is enclosed, and this
needs to be returned to Bishop Rawstorne by Friday 30 October 2020. As this date is during our haif-term
holiday we will accept them on Monday 2 November 2020, but this is the final date.

Should you have any queries regarding admissions, you may contact the office by email —
admissions@bishopr.co.uk and if you wish to speak to someane, we can arrange a telephone conversation.

Thank you for your interest in a place at Bishop Rawstorne for 2021/2022 and we look forward to sharing
a look at the daily life of our Christian community.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Cowley
Headteacher
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